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Early Years News 12.10.18


This week: Thank you to everyone that brought conkers, leaves and lots of interesting Autumn things to school. The children have enjoyed using magnifying glasses to investigate these objects and we have had some fantastic discussions and number work. 


Linked to the story Goldilocks and the three bears, we have had ‘porridge messy play’ this week. It was fun comparing what the porridge felt like dry to what it felt like wet, and the children came up with great describing words like ‘gooey’ and ‘sloppy.’ We also had porridge to taste!


Next week- We will be continuing our Autumn theme next week with lots of fun Autumn Art activities. It is also our ‘Friendship’ week as a whole school, so we will be talking about our feelings and being a good friend. 


KIND REMINDERS-  School closes for half term on Thursday 18th October and reopens on Monday 29th October. 


Nursery information


Nursery Parents evening is Monday 29th October. An Appointment list is available at the Nursery entrance. 





It would be helpful if the children bought a bag of spare clothes into nursery so they can be changed if necessary. 





�
Reception information


Reception Parents evening is Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th October. Appointments need to be booked online. 





Please return all dinner menus to school by Wednesday, so the final numbers can be given to the kitchen staff. 


PE is on Tuesdays. Please make sure your child has a PE kit in school and all items are clearly labelled.


Book bags need to be in school every day so reading books can be changed.�
�
Thank you for all your support











